
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 
      2nd1 

                         6th June 2018 

      

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Summer term, I hope you all enjoyed the 

half term break. 

 

The topic for this half term is Oceans and Seas - please see the attached sheet 

for an overview of the curriculum coverage. The children are already getting 

excited about the Summer production linked to this theme!  

 

Year 2 children have now completed their statutory assessments – results of these 

will be communicated to parents with school reports in July. Please feel free to 

come and ask me if you have any queries or concerns regarding this – the children 

have worked very hard and they should all be very proud! 

 

Next week Year 1 children will undergo the statutory phonics screening – again this 

will be communicated to parents as part of the school reports. They have also been 

working very hard with phonics and reading.  

 

Thank you once again for all the hard work you are putting in at home to help with 

reading, homework and spellings – it is making a real difference! 

 

I am available at any time before school (every day) and on a Monday and 

Wednesday after school – please pop in!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen Blythe 

Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, 

Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA 

Telephone:  01434 681408 

Fax:  01434 681408 

E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www. humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Jude Long 
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